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August 15, 2024 
 
 
 
Michael Thane, P.E. 
Executive Director of Public Works 
City of Round Rock 
3400 Sunrise Road 
Round Rock, TX 78665 
 
 
Re: SH 29 Raw Water Line Relocation (IH 35 to Wolf Ranch Pkwy)  

Engineer’s Recommendation of Award of Contract 
 

 
A total of six (6) sealed bids were received and opened on August 14, 2024 for the above 
referenced project. The bids ranged from $3,404,938.00, to $5,321,860.03. Austin Underground 
from Jonestown, Texas, submitted the lowest bid in the amount of $3,404,938.00. 
 
After reviewing the contractor’s experience and bid price, I recommend award of this project to 
Austin Underground in the amount of $3,404,938.00 minus deductive alternate no. 2 in the 
amount of $60,441.00 for a total contract amount of $3,344,497.00. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Adan Rangel, P.E. 
Project Manager 
BGE, Inc. 
 
 
 
cc: Rebecca Vento, P.E., Project Manager, City of Round Rock 
 Project File  
 


